From: Wendy Koerner

Sent: Friday, March 03, 2006 8:06 AM

To: David Woosley

Cc: CIiff Galante

Subject: FW: Some Requests from Our Steering Committee

Hi David!

MV has brought a couple of items to our attention (see below). Please let me know if anything
can be done about them.

Wendy

From: Mke Sweeten [mailto:msweeten@mvtransit.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2006 5:04 PM

To: Wendy Koerner

Subject: Some Requests from Our Steering Committee

A couple of items came up in our steering committee meeting yesterday that | would like to pass
on to you for your consideration and assistance:

2) Requesting No Parking Zone — On 9™ Street between Pennsylvania and New Jersey,
could one side of the street be designated as no parking? There are businesses on both
sides of the street that generate on-street parking on a narrow street causing concern for
fixed route operators and supervisors.

Thanks for your consideration,
Mike
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